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State Bill 916 I oppose  very strongly.  It is state supported voluntary absence from 

jobs that is not in the best interested of our society as a whole.  It will amount to more 

strikes and perhaps longer duration and will be very harmful to businesses, health 

care providers, schooling for our children, not to mention that it benefits only a few 

constituents..  It will open a can of worms. 

It will be very costly to the tax payers.  People vote to have unions represent them 

and pay union dues.  These union dues are meant to provide some financial  relief if 

the members vote to have a strike.  Financial support for workers should come from 

the union.  State unemployment  support Striking workers is just plain BAD...Elaine 

Zech, registered voter in Oregon for more than 35 years.   


